
  

Dear Parents:  

The St. Ambrose School Used Uniform 

Sale is right around the corner!!  

***Sunday, August 7, 2022***  

10 am - 2 pm in the parish hall  

****We invite all current families to donate uniforms 

that your children may have outgrown or no longer 

need. You may drop off your donations at the school 

office from now until Friday, August 5. All 

proceeds go to the PTO to help fund school 

activities****  

**For additional information, please contact 

Tara Santos tara4trek@yahoo.com**  


